Huntingdon Borough Public Safety Committee Meeting Minutes
The Huntingdon Borough Public Safety Committee was held in the Borough Conference Room, 530 Washington Street, Huntingdon, PA  16652.
The guest present were Gary Cramer, Joan Cassatt, Jim Cassatt, Joe Thompson and Tim Furlong.
The members present were President James Bair, Vice-President David Fortson, Councilman David Wessels, Councilman Robert Jackson, Councilwoman DeeDee Brown, Councilman Terry Green, Councilwoman Jennifer Powell, Mayor Thomas Yoder, Chief of Police Charles Streightiff, Borough Manager Chris Stevens, and Borough Secretary Richard King.
Chairwoman DeeDee Brown called the Public Safety Committee meeting to order at 4:31 PM.
Chairwoman DeeDee Brown recognized the guest present and asked for their comments.
Joan Cassatt said to the Chief, that we have a wonderful police department.
Gary Cramer spoke on the streetlights out on Washington Street.
Chairwoman DeeDee Brown called on the Code Enforcement Officer’s report.
James Morris was not present for the meeting.
Chairwoman DeeDee Brown called on the Chief of Police report.
Charles Streightiff then went over his report on his financial report, Overtime report, Grants, Community Policing Fill A Cruisier-Toys for Tots (November 29th), Park Security Cameras and Door Access and Bills submitted.
Chairwoman DeeDee Brown called on the mayor’s report.
Thomas Yoder said he is getting phone calls about placing a stop sign at Catherine and Moore Street because of the speeding.
Chairwoman DeeDee Brown called on the Borough Manager’s report.
Chris Stevens said the curbing is painted at 11th & Moore Street.
Chairwoman DeeDee Brown called on the fire companies report.
Tim Furlong gave his report on incidents handled, expenses for October, events, upcoming events, parades, meetings and presentations given.
Chairwoman DeeDee Brown called on old business.
There was nothing reported under old business.
Chairwoman DeeDee Brown called on new business.
The committee approved free parking in the metered section starting Monday, November 25, 2024 through January 3, 2025.
Executive Session was not called for.
After no further business, the Public Safety Committee meeting was adjourned at 4:48 PM.
Minutes submitted by,



Richard S. King
Borough Secretary

